
 

 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Dianne Howard, License and Permit Technician 

 

SUBJECT: Approving New Liquor License for Chuggers 

 

DATE: December 3, 2019 

 

 

The City Council has previously approved a list of licenses for certain businesses and 

organizations in the City limits of Cannon Falls for 2020.  Each business is required to 

submit proper fees, application forms, and insurance information before being licensed 

in the City. 

 

Chuggers is currently licensed under JFarm LLC with Denny Lennartson being the Chief 

Officer.  Chuggers will continue to be licensed under JFarm LLC, however, their new 

Chief Officer will now be Joseph Lennartson.  Joseph Lennartson has paid all of the 

fees associated with the license application along with submitting the proper insurance 

information. 

 

RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving the liquor licensing for Joseph Lennartson, 

(JFarm LLC), and Chuggers. 


